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I'm a community organizer in Chinatown, 2 of my Toisanese elder
relatives live under the potential route by the proposed Broadway
Junction and we are all, along with the larger Chinatown
community, OPPOSED to this gentrifying development coming
through this working class, historic, immigrant community. This
is an environmentally unjust and environmentally racist project.
The EIR was a fatally flawed document rife with illegal
piecemealing, failure to deliver on PROMISED funding plans,
and of course, NO TRANSPORTATION STUDY DONE FOR A
TRANSPORTATION PROJECT. We support Councilmember
Eunisses Hernandez' motion to send the project back to doing a
transportation study. This project should not be built period. We
need a real, robust, public transit system. Los Angeles isn't even
known as a transit city, why would a gondola help that?



